
IRN/32/32

This Administration supports NOC to Article 5 of the Radio Regulations for the frequency allocations 1 350‑1 525 MHz.

Reasons:
Studies in ITU-R have shown that the introduction of feeder links around 1.4 GHz will cause great difficulties for the protection of both the active and passive services having allocations in the frequency bands between 1 350 MHz and 1 452 MHz.
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